

MINUTES FOR CQ COMMITTEE
7:30PM, 15TH JANUARY 2014 via phone hook-up.

1.0 Present:- Seana Clarke, Cameron Pender, Julie Newsome.

2.0 Apologies:- Linda Dullahide. No response from Lincoln Hinds.

3.0 Minutes from last meeting read and accepted by Julie Newsome.

4.0 General Business:-

- Contact Lyn Thompson with regards her doing the points for CQ Series 2014. Seana to ph
- Julie N to sort covers for series – Contact Paul from MPE.
- Julie N to put our requirements for clubs and Race Sec. for CQ Series.
- Seana to Call Percise re:- Sponsorship.
- Cameron to contact Lee Crane re par sponsorship for series.
- We discussed the two emails from Andrew Lindley and Dylan Wicks, emails were asking to do the photography for CQ series. This was discussed and the rights to the photography were given to Dylan Wicks.
- We also discussed how to improve payment from clubs to MQ for funds held in trust till the end of series:- Trophy levy, Ambo levy, COC levy and scorers? We decided to ask clubs to have cheque available to give to steward so this can be set it with the stewards report. This should help with the delayed funds, as we still have clubs who have not paid as yet?
- Ask MQ for forward to the committee the bank statements please, so we can keep a check on the funds.
- Seana Clarke has accepted to do the Clerk Of Course for the series 2014.
- We discussed the MY Laps scoring , and a motion was moved by the committee, to leave the programme go for the series, and have a look at it later, as with our rider numbers low last year and the slump in industry in CQ, we did not want to put any more financial load on the riders, plus the club level licence has gone and all seniors have to purchase a National licence.

Meeting closed at 8.35pm